From: chotsie57@comcast.net

To: robert.morey@governor.arkansas.gov
Cc: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Buffalo River Watershed

Date: Thursday, March 02, 2017 8:01:53 AM

To whom it may concern: Please stop ADEQ from issuing a Reg 5 permit to the industrial swine
operation. PLEASE SAVE OUR NATIONAL RIVER! Thank you, Chotsie Adney

Sent from my iPhone
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